
 
 
 

Stratford PTA Facebook Page 
 

 
This year we set up our Stratford PTA (Parent, teacher association) Facebook page. This was 
intended to help build our PTA community further by keeping everyone informed of upcoming 
events and ways in which they can help support them.  
 
Some important points: 
 

 Our PTA Facebook page is a Closed group. Requests to join are approved by our Admin 

team who are approved by Mrs Bridson; 

 No persons under 13 are eligible to join (e.g. no pupils can join!) 

 Our PTA Facebook page is only used to promote and support PTA events. Any school-

related issues should be communicated via the school office, or to a member of staff 

where appropriate; 

 No photos of children are to be posted on the Facebook page; 

 All posts will be reviewed by the Admin team and inappropriate or negative posts will be 

removed. 

Please do join our Stratford PTA Facebook page! It’s a fantastic way to support our school, in a 
positive and proactive way. Whether we’re requesting people to make cakes, help at events or 
bring in goodies for the Christmas bazaar, there will always be some way you can help to support 
our wonderful school! 
 
To join our Facebook page, send a friend request via Facebook to: 
Stratford-sub-Castle Primary School PTA Page  
 


